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The Secretary of State for External Affairs to the Chargé d’Affaires
of the Legation of Finland in Canada

DEPARTMENT OF EXTERNAL AFFAIRS

OTrrawa, December 9, 1958.
No. C-31

Sir,

I have the honour to acknowledge receipt of your Note No. 46/2930 of
December 9, 1958, proposing an Agreement between the Government of Canada

and the Government of Finland regarding visa requirements for Canadian
and Finnish citizens.

The proposals contained in your Note are acceptable to the Government of
Canada and I confirm that your Note and this reply shall constitute an Agree-
ment between our two Governments in the terms of your Note and revokes
the previous exchange of Notes between our Governments dated December 19,
1955, and January 9, 1956*, to be effective from January 1, 1959.

Accept, Sir, the renewed assurances of my highest consideration.

SIDNEY SMITH,
Secretary of State for External Affairs.

Dr. Sigurd von Numers,
Chargé d’Affaires,
Legation of Finland,
140 Wellington Street,
Ottawa.
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* Canada Treaty Series 1956, No, 3,
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